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Students enjoyed a the beautiful weather at recess and

gym!

Many of our students attended a fun-filled Trunk-or-Treat

to cap off a great week! Thank you to our amazing Parent

Guild for organizing! 

Students are gearing up to celebrate their Classroom

Patron Saints and decorate their doors!

THE WEEK IT WAS

St. John Paul II lived from 1920-2005, serving as pope from 1978-

2005.

In his early years, he survived the Nazi occupation of Poland, and

as pope, he miraculously survived an assassination attempt.

He was an intellectual giant who also had a special heart for the

Eucharist, Our Lady, young people, and Divine Mercy. 

He travelled so much during his papacy that historians believe he

was seen in person by more people than any other individual in

history!

SAINT OF THE WEEK
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WHAT'S NEXT:

Saint 
John Paul II

Sunday, October 31st
School Mass at St. Augustine Parish at
9:30am

Monday, November 1st
All Saints Day School Mass & Celebration

Thursday, November 11th
Veterans Day - No School 

Wednesday, November 17th
Picture Re-Take Day

Thursday, November 18th
Admissions Open-Houses

 

Download Our App! 
Use the following link on your

mobile device
(https://a3a.me/staugustinesc
hool) or scan the QR code to

download our school app!

https://a3a.me/staugustineschool


5th Graders read to
students at St. Julie's!  8th Graders make spider

hats with their K buddies! 

Congrats to the Casey family for their winning trunk!

Patron Saints of Classrooms: We are all extremely excited about

dedicating our classrooms to our new patron saints! We are

preparing a special School Mass on Monday, November 1st in which

Father Peter will be blessing the saint icons that will be placed

outside of the classrooms, and our school choir will also be leading

us in a Litany of Saints.  We can't wait for this special celebration!

School Mass on a Sunday: Our school will be hosting a Mass at St.

Augustine Parish on Sunday, October 31st at 9:30am.  Please join us  

so that we can worship together with our school and parish

communities! 

Open Houses for New Admissions: We will be holding morning and

evening Open Houses for prospective students on Thursday,

November 18th. More information to come. Please help us to spread

the word to interested families! 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION

SCENES FROM THE WEEK

Pray
er 

Inten
tions

For the health and safety of
our entire school

community...



For all of those in our school
community who have

recently passed away...



For the soul of Colleen Ritzer,
whose anniversary memorial

was this week... 





St. Augustine and St. Julie,
Pray for Us!

There were no new reported cases of COVID-19 in our
school this week.

COVID-19 UPDATES


